
 

 

 

 

 

CITY OF FRANKLIN 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING & MEETING 

 

In accordance with the provision of Chapter 31, Division 2 of the 

Franklin Municipal Code, notice is hereby given that the City of 

Franklin will hold a Public Hearing on Monday, December 4, 2017 at 

6:00 p.m. in the Council Chambers, Franklin City Hall regarding 

Resolution #12-18, re-allocate $4,700 in FY2018 capital appropriation 

and appropriate an additional $7,717 from the Bessie Rowell 

Community Center Capital Reserve Fund. 

 

Provisions for persons with special needs can be made by contacting the 

City Manager’s office, via telephone or mail at least five days prior to 

the public hearing. 

 

City of Franklin  

316 Central Street 

Franklin, NH  03235 

(603) 934-3900 


